
Representatives Salinas, Mitchell, Hayden, Nosse, Alonso Leon, Boles, Drazan, Keny Guyer, Noble and 
Prusak, 
 
As a mother of four children I strongly urge you to OPPOSE HB 3063.  
 
My husband and I have both chosen to give our children SOME, but not all vaccines, on a time schedule 
that WE as parents have chosen.  If this bill passes we will lose the ability to make those choices for our 
children.  This is an unacceptable loss of medical freedom!   
 
My husband and I both have graduate level science backgrounds and are very concerned about the 
intense vaccine loads on young children’s autoimmune systems.  If  this bill passes we will lose the ability 
to decide what is best for our children’s bodies.  We urge you to OPPOSE HB 3063.  Thank you very 
much, 
 
Johan and Cara Hogervorst 
Pleasant Hill, Oregon    
 


